
From: Nathan J. Wautier <nwautier@reinhartlaw.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 08, 2020 10:33 AM 
To: Strange, John <jstrange@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Edgewood Appeal Referral 
 

 

John, 
 
Please accept this email as Edgewood High School's formal request to refer their appeal from September 
15th, 2020 to the December 1st, 2020 Common Council meeting. This additional referral will allow 
Edgewood to continue dialogue with concerned neighbors. This date has also been conveyed to Alder 
Evers who preferred the December 1st date to a late October date. 
 
Please confirm this referral request and/or let me know if there is someone else I should also include on 
this request.  
 
Best regards, 
 
Nathan 
 
 
Nathan J. Wautier 
Reinhart Boerner Van Deuren s.c. 
22 East Mifflin Street, Suite 700 | Madison, WI 53703 
Office: (608) 229-2249 | Cell: (608) 695-8731 | Fax: (608) 229-2100 
nwautier@reinhartlaw.com | bio | vCard | reinhartlaw.com  
Legal Secretary: Sarah Becker | (608) 229-2235 | sbecker@reinhartlaw.com 

 
 
 

Click here to visit our Coronavirus Resource Center for up-to-date 
information on legal and business implications of COVID-19. 

 

 
 
This e-mail and any attachments may contain privileged or confidential information. This e-mail is intended solely for the use of the individual 
or entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, you are hereby notified that any copying, distribution, 
dissemination or action taken in relation to the contents of this e-mail and any of its attachments is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If 
you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately and permanently delete the original e-mail and destroy any 
copies or printouts of this e-mail as well as any attachments. To the extent representations are made herein concerning m atters of a client of 
the firm, be advised that such representations are not those of the client and do not purport to bind them.  
 

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.  
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